
 
LIBERTON CHRISTIAN SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
 
Tuesday 10 August 2021 
Term 3 Week 3 
 
Dear Parents and Whānau 
 
Our year 7&8 ski camp to Coronet Peak was a huge success and we are very thankful for your prayers 
and God’s grace over us during the week.  We had a 15cm snow fall on the Monday night which 
transformed the ski field from okay to amazing for our skiers.  We had a fantastic time and all of our 
students made excellent progress in their skiing or snowboarding.  By the end of day two every student 
had been up a chairlift!  Also we have made it back with no major injures!  I am grateful for the 
support and leadership of Mrs Bennington, Mr Paton, Mr Gray, Mr McGuire and Mr Daley who all 
worked hard to ensure our students had the best opportunities and experience on the mountain.  Our 
hosts Denis and Lynelle Wood at the Southland Ski Club hut always make us very welcome and 
facilitate our stay with kindness and care.   
 
This camp marked the eighth and final camp for Campbell Paton as a parent at LCS.  Campbell has 
become a camp legend with his incredible energy and enthusiasm to see every child have the best 
experience.  We have appreciated his service to our camps (and school) and thank God for the blessing 
Campbell is to us.   
 
Congratulations to all our year 1-6 students who ran in our cross country last week.  Students in years 
5-8 will be selected to run in the North Zone cross country next week.   
 
This term we are pleased to be entering the Otago Early Childhood and Schools' Māori & Pacific Island 
Festival (Polyfest) which is scheduled for week 8.  We have not participated in the Polyfest since 2013 
and are excited to have the opportunity to enter this year.  Our whole school will be performing three 
items.  More information will follow.   
 
Blessings in Christ,  
Ngā mihi nui |Warm regards 
Fiona Sizemore 
 

 
2021 Year 7&8 Ski Camp Group at the Southland Ski Club Hut on Coronet Peak  

  



TERM 3 VALUE: HONESTY AND TRUTHFULNESS 
Love expressed through Honesty and Truthfulness – A willingness not to steal, cheat, lie, or 
be unfair 

 
Show me your ways, O LORD, teach me your paths; 5 guide me in your truth and teach me, 

for you are God my Saviour, and my hope is in you all day long.  Psalm 25:4-5 
 
HONEY FUNDRAISER 
Orders are being taken at the office for the popular Pure Taieri Honey.  
Please have your order in by 27 August.   
Online payment can be made to the Liberton Fundraisers  
account 11 8337 0088665 11 

 
WHITTAKERS CHOCOLATE FUNDRAISER 

Thank you to everyone who has helped sell the Whittakers 
chocolate to support the Liberton Fundraisers.  We do have a 

small number of boxes available from the office if you are able 
to sell more!  Part sold boxes can be brought back to the office if needed.   

Online payment can be made to the Liberton Fundraisers account 11 8337 0088665 11 
 
SIBLING ENROLMENTS FOR 2022 
If you have a pre-schooler that you expect to enrol at Liberton during 2022 please contact 
the office to get an enrolment form to complete at your earliest convenience.  We have high 
levels of interest in enrolment and want to ensure our siblings are all accounted for. 
 
PRAYER POINTS:   
Give thanks for: - 

• each one of our students, families and staff members 

• a safe, fun and successful winter camp 

• the opportunity to teach our children more about honesty and truthfulness this term 
Please pray for:- 

• our students to demonstrate God’s love through honesty and truthfulness  

• families who face challenges, that they will find strength and hope in the Lord 

• our school to glorify God in all ways and remain faithful to the vision set down by our 
founders  
 

Looking up at the ski field early morning.       A wonderful day to ski 
 
  



SPORT SHIRTS AND HOODIES 
We have a new supply of sport shirts and hoodies available at the office now.   
All students will need to either own or borrow a sport shirt for Polyfest so if you have been 
considering purchasing one, now would be a great time!  Sport shirts are generously 
subsidised by the board of trustees down to $25.   
 
TERM 3 CALENDAR  
10 August Board of Trustees meeting 7pm 
17 August North Zone cross country Year 5-8 
20 August Young Leader Awards assembly TBC 
25 August Year 5&6 netball festival 
26 August Swimming session #1 
2 Sept   Swimming session #2 
9 Sept   Swimming session #3 
13 Sept PolyFest week commences (our date to be confirmed) 
16 Sept  Swimming session #4 
21 Sept  Board of Trustees meeting 7pm 
23 Sept NZ Symphony Orchestra EOTC (no swimming) 
30 Sept  Swimming session #5 
1 October Last day of term 3 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  



 

YEAR 1-6  
Cross Country 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


